
ANNIVERSARIES

SUNDAYS

WEDNESDAYS

FEBRUARY

Bible Study - 10:00am/ 6:30 pm

Common Grounds Coffee - 9:30 am
Worship - 10:00 am
Bible Study - 5:00 pm

 2-(21-23) -HYG Spring Retreat
 2-25- Prayer and Share 10:00 am

BIRTHDAYS
@hartsellecoc

@hartsellecofc

hartsellecoc.org

@hartsellechurchofchrist

2-23  Katie Beth Summerford   
2-25  Jeff Harris
2-26  Danita Lindsey 
          Sue Stancil
2-27  Salome Ford
          Marcy Reynolds
          Silas Sims
3-1    David Hobbs
          Gail Peete
          Collins Smith
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INFORMATION
SHEPHERDS

Phillip Hines
Lee Hobbs

Darrell Sims 
Alan Walker

MINISTERS
Youth: Michael Deese

Preaching: Justin Smith
Missions: Frank Thornton

OFFICE
Jan Harris/Betsy Atkins

DEACONS
Tim Brown
Charles Crawford
Tony Ford
Bobby Fox
Harry Fuller
Kerry Hamlett
Jeff Harris
Chris Hines
Scotty Lee
Tony Parker

Bradley Phillips 
Jim Reeder
Matt Reynolds
Mark Reynolds
Mike Runager
Brad Shaneyfelt
B.C. Smith
Matt Steele
Jared Symonds
Tim Tanksley

Terry Thompson

Contribution - $9,972.00
Kids Give - $43.62
Attendance Sunday AM -   270

Hartselle Church of Christ
    700 Sparkman Street SW
    PO Box 741
    Hartselle, AL 35640
    256-773-6124
    jharris@hartsellecoc.org

ANNIVERSARIES
No Anniversaries 



NEWS, NOTES, & EVENTS PRAYER LIST

Daily Bible Reading
Day 54 – Numbers 27-29, Romans 4-6
Day 55 – Numbers 30-32, Romans 7-9
Day 56 – Numbers 33-34, Romans 10-12

Day 57 – Number 35-36, Romans 13-14
Day 58 – Deuteronomy 1-2, Romans 15-16
Day 59 – Deuteronomy 3-4, 1 Cor 1-2

Debra Allen 1914 Manchester Ave SW, Decatur
Donna Binkley 212 Bethel Rd. NE
David Bradburn 1824 Peach Orchard Rd. NE
Jennifer Brasher 1950 Audubon Cr. SW
Janet Brown 1018 Nance Ford Rd SW
Teen Dobbins 1514 Nance Ford Rd SW 
Terry Easterly 162 Gum Springs Cut-Off 
Reynolds & Katie Howard 221 Oak Trail NE

Long Term  Illness/Homebound

Jennifer Brasher is scheduled for scans on March 6th. Please pray for good
results.
Nina Johnson is at home but still experiencing pain.
Betty Dean Kelly is in Summerford’s Rm 241 for rehab. To call her, call
Summerford Nursing Home, then 4241 to ring her room.
Marty James will be going home from rehab with Home Health on Tuesday,
February 25th.
Keith Thompson, Brock Thompson’s dad & brother of Melonie Thompson &
Kevin Thompson, suffered a heart attack on Saturday, Feb. 15th. He had surgery
for two stents. He is now home and doing well.
Mary Ann Oliver, Carol Reeder’s mom, is going through chemo. 
Chris Dow, Ruth Collins’ sister, is still very sick. 
Donna Barnett, Amanda Appleton’s mother, received a good report from her
arteriogram. Thank you for your prayers.

Family members & friends: Sophie Walker, Edith & Milo Shermer, James Payton, Felicia Vest,
 Sue Gilliam, Mel Gurney, Dwight Reeves.

Summerford Nursing Home: Jobie Burgess #141. 
Columbia Cottage: Faye Greenhill #21. Riverside Senior Living: Guy Brown #109. 
Westminster of Decatur: Jnell Pleasant #220. Brookdale Cedar Springs: Marie Harwell # 122

Carolyn Jacobs 710 Azalea St NW 
Nina Johnson 507 Aquarius Dr. SW
Betty Dean Kelly 1605 Penn Rd. SW
Talmage Reynolds 909 Bellmeade St SW
Peggy Russell 604 Barkley St SW
Dan Styles 2509 Burningtree Dr. SE Decatur             
Tim Tanksley 455 E Parker Rd                                     
Telula Thornton 743 Martin St. SW 
Clarence Walls  381 Boys Ranch Rd.                               

Day 60 – Deuteronomy 5, 1 Corinthians 3-7

Men 18 years old and up, if you are interested in playing Softball
this Spring, please sign the list in the Commons Area. Please see
Paxton Preuitt for more information.

The annual HYG Spring Retreat is this weekend, February 21-23 at
Maywood Christian Camp. Please keep all who are traveling in your
prayers.

HYGHYGHYG
TJ Brown & the Pied Pipers from Harding University will be traveling to Falkirk,
Scotland & Bristol, England in May. They will be performing for schools,
conducting workshops, & hosting Bible classes for local churches. They are raising
funds to help offset the cost of airfare & housing. Funds are needed by March 1.
Any help will be greatly appreciated. See Tim or Kasey if you can help.

Mark your calendars for our next Super Sunday, March 30th. Be
inviting your family and friends! We will have a meal following the
morning service. More details to come.

House to House/Heart to Heart will be hosting a School of
Evangelism for us on March 30th - April 1st. Please make plans to
be a part of this. Please see front cover for more information.

Ladies, please check the table in the Commons Area for dishes that
have been brought back. 

The First Responder gifts were packaged and delivered last week.
Thank you to all who participated in this ministry. A big thank you
to Cindy Reeder for heading it up.

http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=174
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=178
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=180
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=182
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=184
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=186
http://chaptertochapter.com/?p=188

